
 

 

 

 

An update to all friends of The Bull... 
 
As you may have been aware the ownership of The Bull was due to 
change on Monday 15th October. 
 
However, over the weekend I was informed that the new Tenant 
had decided to pull out. After a meeting with the owners of the 
building, it has been agreed that I will continue running the pub, 
whilst they come up with a plan to secure the future of The Bull. 
 

Over the next coming weeks, the restaurant will remain closed as 
extensive structural works are required predominately, to the 
exterior of the building. The bar will remain open from 4pm daily.   
 

Whilst the Pub is undergoing these improvements there will be 
some specific drinks promotions / loyalty cards introduced as a 
thank you to all loyal customers.  
 

I will endeavour to keep you updated, in the meantime I look 
forward to welcoming you at the Bar. 
 

Once more, I would like to thank everyone for kind well wishes and 
support. 
 
 

Kind Regards, 
Ashley Nicholas 

 

NEW BAR OPENING HOURS 

Monday & Tuesday: 16:00 - 22:00 

Wednesday & Thursday: 16:00 - 23:00 

Friday & Saturday: 16:00 - Midnight 

Sunday: 16:00 - 22:00 


